
   

 

 

IET/ADM/CPD/UASI/01/30                                          May 03, 2023 

 

Dear Esteemed Member, 
  

CAPACITY BUILDING WORKSHOP  
 

The Institution of Engineering Technologists and Technicians of Kenya (IET-K) in collaboration 

with the Kenya Engineering Technology Registration Board (KETRB) have the pleasure to invite 

you for the three-day workshop themed: ‘Artificial Intelligence, Automation and use of ERP 

Systems in Manufacturing’. The workshop aims at providing insight on modern manufacturing 

and control technology for enhanced productivity and quality. 
 

The topics to be covered are: 

i. Introduction to artificial intelligence and its programming 

ii. Machine learning and natural language understanding 

iii. Industrial control devices and process controls 

iv. Transducers and SCADA Systems 

v. Introduction of ERP as a tool for production control 

vi. Use of ERP system to optimize inventory level. 

 

 The Workshop will be held from Wednesday 21st to Friday 23rd June 2023 at the Eldoret 

National Polytechnic in Eldoret Town, Uasin Gishu County. The total cost for the three-day event 

is KES. Fifteen Thousand (KES.15, 000.00) per participant excluding VAT which will cater for 

the conference facility, tea and lunch. Kindly note that the participants will meet transportation 

and accommodation costs. 
 

Please make your payments by June 9, 2023 through Pay Bill number 4037659 and your 

membership number as the account number followed by letters CB (e.g. XXXX,CB). You may 

also make the payments through the bank:  

1. Equity Bank Ltd, Harambee avenue branch, account number; 0240298461590 or 

2. Kenya Commercial Bank, Haile Selassie branch, account number; 1239915969  

 

The workshop will provide an opportunity to learn practical aspects on Artificial Intelligence, 

Automation and use of ERP Systems in Manufacturing, as you interact with other professionals. 

You will be awarded twelve (12) CPD points. We look forward to host you during this auspicious 

event.  

 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 

Moses Gichana  

ORGANIZING SECRETARY 


